
New Marlborough Planning Board 

Minutes from the meeting held in Town Hall on February 20, 2019 

 

 

Attendees: 

Members:Peter Tiso (chair), Mark Carson, Lonn Combs, James Mullen 

 

Call to order: 10:10am 

 

Review of Letter Outlining 2019 Planning Board Strategy: 

The chair distributed copies of the latest draft of a letter he had written outlining the bylaw 

strategy for the Planning Board for 2019.  A motion was made by James Mullen to accept the 

letter as a formal statement made by the Planning Board.  This motion was seconded by Mark 

Carson, after which discussion began on the motion.  During discussion, the Board and 

members of the audience worked through the document line-by-line to make edits and changes.  

At approximately 10:30am, Mr. Mullen left the meeting following an exchange with members of 

the audience.  Discussion continued on the content of the letter.  After this discussion 

concluded, Mr. Carson rescinded his second on the motion originally made by Mr. Mullen.  Mr. 

Carson then submitted a motion to accept the letter of strategy as revised during the meeting.  

The motion was seconded by Lonn Combs and passed by the three members present. 

 

Motion to Adjourn: 11:30am 


